
Novice Project Dinner at The Center March 2019 – On going

Nv Sister Ursula Morecock was in contact with the director of The Center of Wichita, an LGBT+ community 
center/resource center/safe space, he expressed that they had no one to provide dinner on Friday nights for the LGBT+ 
youths that meet there to share friendship and community.

Nv Sister Ursula is the coordinator and main contact point with The Center. The Emerald City Sisters have been providing
a buffet style meal for those that gather at The Center every Friday night, provided The Center is open, from 6:00 pm – 
9:00 pm. The menu keeps in mind meat and meatless options. Most Fridays the members of The Emerald City Sisters 
have been in street attire, but at least one Friday a month the dinner has been served manifested. Not every member of 
the house attends every Friday, but every member does attend at least one Friday a month. 

The Food that is servers has been provided through donation, charity, and fundraising. Each member that is able takes a 
turn preparing the food and taking it to The Center, where they are met by other house members to help serve. 

 


